
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
Bulletin 11-29 

 

Date:  September 20, 2011 
 
To: All Health Carriers, All Property and Casualty Insurers, the Maryland Automobile Insurance 

Fund (MAIF), the Joint Insurance Association (JIA), the Injured Workers Insurance Fund 
(IWIF), and All Premium Finance Companies 

 
Re:  State of Emergency 
 
 
 
The State of Emergency issued by Governor Martin O'Malley on August 25, 2011 pursuant to 
Executive Order 01.01.2011.14 expired on September 16, 2011.  Therefore, the requirements of 
Bulletin 11-21 terminated at that time. 
 
If you have any questions about this Bulletin, please contact Joy Hatchette, Associate Commissioner, 
Consumer Education & Advocacy, by telephone at (410) 468-2029 or by e-mail at 
jhatchette@mdinsurance.state.md.us.  
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